			Monday Message #2







			Nobles and Ladies,

Thank you for everyone that was able to attend the memorial service for Ill Sir Dave Garnett. It was a great turn out and a great show of support to the family during this hard time.

Were already on week two of the Monday Message and time is flying by. Lady Elle and I along with Marshall Kevin Mize and Lady Virginia spent Saturday night with El Katif at their Nobilty Ball. Potentate Justin Hughes and Lady Shannon did a great job with the program and everyone had a great time. We got a chance to preview the band that will also be playing for Calams' Nobility Ball in March and everyone is in for a treat. They had everyone dancing until late in the evening and even offered a chance for karoake with the band. Spokane Shriners Hospital patient George and his Mom came and stole the show showing off the results of Georges latest surgery. Also in attendance was Grand Lodge of Idaho Grand Junior Steward Andrew Evenson of Rathdrum who is also a Shriner but was wearing an El Katif Fez. We will have to work on Andrew to see if we can lure him away from the dark side.

We had a chance to speak with one of the Hospital Board members and he is working on putting together screening clinics on the local Indian Reservations this coming year. Our local schools have been coordinating so well with the Hospital that screening clinics have largely gone away but the Indian Reservations are not quite there. If you would like to volunteer please let Lady Elle and I know and we will update as we get more information.

We've got a few upcoming events in January and February. Most immediately we have CDA and Lewiston Shrine Club meetings this Wednesday.

January 29th Latah County Crab Feed. 


Saturday Feb 12th Darts Tournament in Lewiston. The details are in the Clarion

Saturday Feb 12th Spokane Chiefs Shriners Night Hockey game Spokane Arena (Rescheduled from Jan 7th)

Winter PNSA is approaching FAST. Feb 17th to the 19th. Registration is available online along with host hotel reservations. We will be renting a vehicle to drive down as many as we can squeeze in. If you plan on attending, please get registered and email me if you would like transportation so I can get the vehicle reserved. If you are elected Divan please forward your registration confirmation to Michelle and hang on to your Hotel Receipt for reimbursement.

I wanted to make a quick correction to the prices for the necklaces for the First Ladies fundraiser, they are $30 suggested donation not $35. Thank you to Lady Joan who generously donated $400 to the First Ladies fundraiser to save PP Jim Logans suit coat from being held hostage by bandits.
I will have more Divan Shirts available next week hopefully. The owner of the embroidery shop had an emergency and couldn't get all of them completed in time.
And last but not least, a big Thank You to Gaylan Combs who made an amazing quilt and donate it to be auctioned off as a Fun-raiser for Calam Temple.
Please stay healthy and drive safe as we navigate more Covid fun and a harsh winter.
We look forward to seeing you soon.

Yours in Faith,
Dustin Hatfield
Potentate Calam Shriners
Elle Hatfield
First Lady Calam Shriners









